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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive

Linwood

PA3 3NB

Tel:    0300 300 1333 










Children’s Services
Head Teacher: Gillian Macartney







Dear Parent/Carer,

The SQA exams have now started with all our S4, 5 and 6 pupils on study leave from today, Wednesday 27th April.  We wish all our senior pupils the very best in their exams and course assessments.  We know how hard they have all been working and what an uncertain time it has been over the last few months not knowing exactly what their exams would look like. We would like to thank all our parents and carers for the support they have provided. 

SQA Exams
We have given all our senior students individual exam timetables and have alerted them to the exam procedures. This information can be found on our school website.

Pupils must report to the exam location at least 15 minutes before their exam, bring the correct equipment and be wearing full school uniform. Mobile phones must be fully turned off and placed in the blue box.

Masterclass Sessions

Across most subject areas teachers are running Masterclass sessions just before each exam. This gives pupils the opportunity to do some last-minute revision and get support in boosting their grades. This timetable has been issued to pupils and is also on our website. For these sessions, full school uniform must be worn and pupils sign in and out at reception for fire safety reasons.  As much as possible, we are trying to make subject teachers available at their normal senior class teaching time to allow students the opportunity to seek support.  Should pupils require this, again they must attend in full school uniform and sign in at the front desk. 

We look forward to welcoming our students back on 30th May 2022 to begin their new timetables for next session.

Should you have any questions or concerns over the weeks ahead with any aspect of the examinations, attendance or indeed any other matter please get in touch with the school directly.  

Barry McKenna 

Depute Head Teacher
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Director of Children’s Services:  Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

